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Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services 
and engineering consultant WithersRavenel Inc. 
have completed the study of the existing storm 
drainage system in the Brooklain/Coulwood 
project area. Alternative solutions are now 
being developed. A public meeting will be held 
once the project team is ready to present a 
recommended solution to property owners.

 

For more information:
Caleb Frase, PE
Project Manager
Caleb.Frase@charlottenc.gov
704-572-3793

Charlotte Storm Water Services
4100 W Tyvola Road
Charlotte, NC 28208


